Shalfleet Village Hall PCC Report. for SHS meeting on 9th September 2022.

The PCC last met on the 11th August, and Jackie requested all members of the PCC to have a DBS check. Colin Reeves is the Shorwell safeguarding officer and will be making arrangements for Shalfleet PCC though the Diocese.

At this moment in time I believe that although we are all a sub-committee of the PCC it is only myself as a PCC member that needs to be DBS checked.

Jackie and I (and possibly others) will be attending the Christian Resources Exhibition at Sandown Park, Esher on Tuesday 11th October.

Nick would like me to purchase a payment card reader for the Church, I thought of investigating WiFi enabled overhead projector systems for the Hall. Any more ideas?

Michael 7th September 2022